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Greetings Brothers, 

 

The Omega Lamp Lighter Mentoring Program Committee is excited about the upcoming 

months. We are proud to announce we’re preparing for our 2nd Class and have received inquiries 

from Brothers and Parents alike about participating. For those of who do not know, we had our 

first class this past Fall with 3 Gentlemen who are excited about the Lamp Lighter Program and a 

chance to interact with the Brothers of Rho Beta Beta. People are starting to take notice, we 

recently were invited to the 20th Annual Mardi Gras Social by Harris County Dept of Education 

via Krewe de Case for Kids this upcoming Tuesday. Bro. Fred Maxie has also recently 

connected with the Boss Life Foundation set up by Slim Thug and has begun talks about 

collaborating.  

 

January through February we held off having any events due to the fact we sent 2 of our Mentees 

to a 6-week SAT/ACT Prep Course hosted by Track Houston which culminated this past 

Saturday. 

 

February 23rd - This past Saturday our young men had their first Step Practice conducted by Bro. 

Robert Johnson and were excited about the chance to really interact with the Brothers on another 

level. We had several Brothers come out to support and join in on the festivities. 

 

March 9th 12 – 3pm – We will be having our Meet and Greet for the Lamp Lighters at Main 

Event Stafford. This is a chance for the Brothers and the community to interact with our Team 

and Young Men to find out more about our Program. If you know of any young High School age 

men that would be a good fit please let them know or bring them yourselves. We will also have 

the Lamp Lighter application available on the chapter website. 

 

March 20th – Applications Due – Please send HoustonLampLighters@gmail.com 

 

March 23rd – TBA – Interviews for potential members/Lamp Lighter Meeting 

 

March 25th – Acceptance Notifications/Calls  

 

April 6th and 20th – Official Omega Lamp Lighter Training Meetings/Lamp Lighter Meeting 

 

We plan to coordinate with Gary and the Social Action Committee so that we can do some joint 

projects in the upcoming months. For any questions please feel free to reach out to myself or any 

of the members of the Lamp Lighter Committee. Please be sure to follow us on Facebook 

@HoustonOmegaLamplighters and on Instagram @HoustonLampLighters or email us at 

HoustonLampLighters@gmail.com. 


